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Join us for a 
Ribbon Cutting 

Ceremony!

Saturday, December 2, 2017 | 9 AM - 10 AM
Laura Ward Riverwalk Plaza, 420 S.E. 6th Avenue 
Join the City of Fort Lauderdale and UPS for a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate 
the launch of UPS’s eBike for Las Olas Boulevard and the surrounding neighborhood. 
The City of Fort Lauderdale initiated a partnership with UPS as part of the Las Olas 
Boulevard Traffic and Safety Calming Community Investment Project to balance the 
needs of our neighbors, businesses, and guests to create a safer, more enjoyable 
experience for all who visit Las Olas Boulevard. 

The introduction of the electrically-assisted eBike further reinforces the City’s 
commitment to its Green Your Routine program, which is geared toward achieving 
the City’s sustainability goals, and Vision Zero Fort Lauderdale, a citywide initiative to 
create safer streets for everyone.

For more information, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov.
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